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Falkland Islands Toothfish Longline Fishery  

Marine Stewardship Council Certification 

Conformity Assessment Body: Acoura Marine Ltd 

Notification of Public Comment Draft Report 

 

The Public Comment Draft Report is now available for stakeholder consultation.   

The MSC provides a set of guidelines and templates to assist in the transfer of information between 
stakeholders and Conformity Assessment Bodies.   

Information for stakeholders can be found here: 

https://www.msc.org/what-you-can-do/engage-with-a-fishery-assessment 

The stakeholder template should be used for any comments you wish to make on this or any other 
stage of the assessment process and can be downloaded from here: 

https://www.msc.org/docs/default-source/default-document-library/for-business/program-
documents/chain-of-custody-supporting-documents/msc-template-for-stakeholder-input-v2-
0.doc?sfvrsn=87e1bb70_6 

Should you wish to submit comments please complete the relevant section and return it to us no later 
than 17:00 GMT on 26th July 2018.  

Please note:  Any claim/s or claimed error/s of fact regarding the Public Comment Draft report for this 
fishery assessment must be accompanied by objective evidence in support of the aforementioned 
claim/s.   

 

Comments should be sent in the first instance to:  

Acoura Fisheries Department 

fisheries@acoura.com 

 

 

https://www.msc.org/what-you-can-do/engage-with-a-fishery-assessment

